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         Newsletter 4 – 22/10/2021 

The following messages are for both schools: 

 
First Team Challenge Days @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
Our Art Team Challenge Days will take place on the 
following dates: 
 
@Bugthorpe – Monday 8th November 2021 
 
@Sutton – Wednesday 3rd November 2021 
 
Please can your child, if possible, wear their teams’ 
colours on the day (t shirt), so they can easily be 
identified, and feel like a ‘team’ as they move around 
school. If your child cannot remember their team 
point team colour, please ask your class teacher   
 
Teams –  
Bugthorpe: Ladybirds, Dragonflies, Grasshoppers and 
Bumblebees 
Sutton:  Badgers, Squirrels, Owls and Hedgehogs 
 
Virtual Book Fair 1st – 7th November 2021 
@Bugthorpe @Sutton 

Information from Books for Bugs: You and your 
children will be pleased to know there is a huge range 
of brand new books to choose from including board 
books such as Hugless Douglas, picture books such as 
We’re Going on a Bear Hunt and many Julia 
Donaldson titles. We have early reader titles like 
Horrid Henry, Roald Dahl books, Diary of the Wimpy 

kid, Dork Diaries, Alex Rider as well as many, many, 
more; too many to mention at only £2.50!  

Simply visit www.booksforbugs.co.uk/shop and 
choose your books. 

Once you get to the checkout stage please compete 
the billing details as normal but remember at the 
delivery details stage to add your child’s name and 
class where prompted. The link shows you how easy it 
is to order https://booksforbugs.co.uk/virtual-book-
fair-info-for-parents/  

Bugthorpe Parents: For the delivery address please 
put Bugthorpe CE Primary School and the school’s 
postcode YO41 1QQ this will remove all postage fees. 
Sutton Parents: For the delivery address please put 
Sutton upon Derwent CE Primary School and the 
school’s postcode YO41 4BN this will remove all 
postage fees. 

You can order up until midnight on Sunday 7th 
November 2021. 

All orders will then be dispatched and we will let you 
know when you can collect from school. 

Buying through the Virtual Book Fair will help our 
schools as we will receive a free book for every 5 
collectively sold that has a value of £2.50, so every 
book counts! Happy Shopping! 

 
Residential Payment @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
Reminder: The third payment of £55 for the 
residential for Year 5/6 pupils is due on Friday 12th 
November 2021. Thanks. 
 
Flu Immunisation @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
We have our flu immunisations approaching: 
 
Bugthorpe: Tuesday 2nd November am 
Sutton: Wednesday 3rd November pm 
 
If you received a paper copy, please ensure all forms 
are returned to the School Office before the above 
dates (even if you have answered ‘no’). Thank you. 

http://www.booksforbugs.co.uk/shop
https://booksforbugs.co.uk/virtual-book-fair-info-for-parents/
https://booksforbugs.co.uk/virtual-book-fair-info-for-parents/


Attendance @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
Attendance figures for the last fortnight at school, for 
your information. This will be a new, regular feature in 
our Newsletter  
 
Reception 93.1% 
Class 2 95.3% 
Class 3 94.8% 
Class 4 95.4% 
Bugthorpe overall 94.7% 
 
Class 1 93.3% 
Class 2 96.3% 
Class 3 87.4% 
Class 4 96.3% 
Sutton overall 93.3% 
 
Future Intake of Children @Bugthorpe @Sutton 
 
We have been studying birth rates to help predict 
future pupil numbers at both schools. This aids us in 
the long term planning of the schools.  
 
If you have any children who would be starting school 
in September 2022, 2023 or 2024, please can you let 
the School Office know, so we can update our 
potential pupil lists. Thank you for your support with 
this.  
 
The following messages are for Sutton: 
  

Nativity Date Change @Sutton 

We have 
had to 
change 
our 
proposed 
date for 
the Class 
1 and 2 
Nativity, 
due to other bookings in the Village Hall. Our Nativity, 
this year, will therefore take place on Tuesday 7th 
December 2021, with a performance at 2pm and 6pm. 
We do hope you will be able to join us. 

 

Clubs for Next Half Term @Sutton 

Next half term, we have the following clubs on offer: 

Mondays 3:30-4:30 with Mr Rose – KS1 Football Club 

Wednesdays 3:30-4:30 with Mrs Husband – KS2 
Pottery Club (max 10) 

Wednesday lunchtimes with Miss Banks and Mrs 
Bedford – Class 2,3,4 Christmas Craft Club 

Thursday lunchtimes with Mr Holtby – Litter Picking 
Club 

 

Our Sports Ambassadors will be reviewing their offer of 
lunchtime activities for all classes, with the colder 
weather approaching. Let’s keep warm, and keep 
active. 

 

Hearing Dogs for the Deaf – Competition Winners 
@Sutton 

 

The following messages are for Bugthorpe:  

 

PTFA Film Night Friday 12th November 2021 
@Bugthorpe 

Date for your diaries: The PTFA are holding a film 
night on Friday 12th November from 3:30-5pm. This is 
open to all classes. The film choice will be announced 
via email after half term. We do hope you can join us 
 

 

Time Capsule Update @Bugthorpe 

Mr Jones, who was a teacher at Bugthorpe back in 
1996, is coming in to visit the children and discuss 
what we have found/what life was like for Bugthorpe 
children 25 years ago! He is joining us for a special 
assembly on Friday 12th November.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mr B Holtby, Executive Headteacher 


